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March 15, 2020 
 

Good Afternoon, 

 

In addition to the Bolton Public Schools being closed, the Town has decided to close the Senior Center 

and Library to the public effective immediately, and Town Hall will also be closed on Monday and 

Tuesday for deep cleaning.  Many of you may have heard this news from the Town's reverse-911 

emergency notification system called Everbridge.  If you are not signed up for that service, I encourage 

you to sign up to receive future announcements via text, phone call, or email.   

Please subscribe to Everbridge at https://member.everbridge.net/index/1772417038942661/#/signup. 

 
I will continue to provide periodic updates via School Messenger. The Town and Bolton Public Schools 

will also continue to post periodic updates on social media accounts.  To connect with us outside of 

School Messenger and Everbridge, please use the following links: 

 

Town 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/TownOfBoltonCT/ 

Twitter: https://twitter.com/townofboltonct 

Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/townofboltonct/ 

Nextdoor: https://nextdoor.com/agency-detail/ct/bolton/town-of-bolton/ 
Snapchat: https://www.snapchat.com/add/townofboltonct 

 

BPS 

Twitter: https://twitter.com/BoltonHighCT 

Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/boltonhighct/ 

 

Just a reminder that the Bolton Public Schools will be providing “To Go” breakfast and lunch meals for 

those who wish to access them for their student(s) and sibling(s) up to age 18 during the COVID-19 

closure.   The “To Go” meals will be provided at the Bolton High School cafeteria from 8:00 AM – 9:00 

AM on Mondays (2 breakfast and 2 lunch meals) and Wednesdays (3 breakfast and 3 lunch meals) 
during the closure due to COVID-19.   We ask that a parent or guardian pick up meals for their 

student(s) and children in their care.  You do not need to bring your student(s) or children in your care to 

pick up the meals.  Please do not hesitate to contact me at kheckt@boltonct.org or our food service 

manager dbogner@boltonct.org with any questions. 

 

If you have any questions regarding other town related items, please contact the Selectmen's Office at 

860-649-8066 or townadmin@boltonct.org.  For urgent Town matters, please call 860-912-7624.  Please 

dial 911 in the event of an emergency. 

 

I hope you continue to find these updates helpful.   
 

Sincerely, 
 

Kristin B. Heckt 
 

Kristin B. Heckt 

Superintendent of Schools 
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